<u>Click here</u> to view with images
To ensure delivery to your inbox, please add us to your address book.



- > Service submissions issues
- > Contribution arrears non-payment escalation
- > Don't wait make the move to MDC now
- > Guaranteed Minimum Pension (GMP) reconciliation underway
- > Have you outstanding forms waiting?
- > New forms available
- > Opting in and out of the Scheme
- > Online Benefit Statement
- > Flexibilities calculator
- > Sign up to Auto Enrolment webinar
- > Support your employees by supporting us
- > Join us now on social media

Share this e-bulletin with a friend or colleague. They can sign up here.



#### Service submissions issues

We've identified some Payroll Providers and Multi Academy Trusts (MATs) are sending in their service submissions with incorrect school numbers.

MATs and Payroll Providers can now be set up with their own reference number and can submit the schools they manage under one data centre, as opposed to submitting each file under the schools' reference. However, it's important that a member's service is always recorded under the school they work at. If you want to provide all data under one submission (data centre) then you'll need to apply for MAT or Payroll Provider access.

To apply for access you need to complete the <u>delegation form</u>.

Find out more >



# Contribution arrears non-payment escalation

Teachers' Pensions are considering reporting to the Regulator, employers who have not paid their arrears invoice after 90 days from the date of the invoice. Arrears invoices represent contributions due to the Scheme and as such are reportable to the Regulator.

## Don't wait - make the move to MDC now

Make the move to MDC instead of waiting for the deadline date (December 2017). You can also sign up to our webinar or read our guidelines document to find out more.

Please note that some on-boarding dates are

Please note that this will exclude any invoices where the employer has formally advised us of their intention to dispute the arrears.

Find out more >



now almost full. To ensure that you get your preferred date to on-board to MDC complete the 'activation form' and return to mdc@teacherspensions.co.uk

You can also phone us on: 0345 300 3756 (Option 5 and Option 1).

Find out more >



#### Guaranteed Minimum Pension (GMP) reconciliation underway

The GMP reconciliation exercise is now underway with 88,000 deferred and retired member records investigated to date.





# Have you outstanding forms waiting?

Please check your 'task manager' in the Employer Portal to ensure that there are no outstanding forms for you to complete.

Delays in returning forms to us can lead to a delay in a member's pension being paid.

Find out more >



### New forms

Please access the latest forms on both the <u>Employer</u> and <u>Member</u> sections of the website.

We've a checklist of all new and updated forms that we've recently updated.

Find out more >

### Opting in and out of the Scheme

Opt-in and opt-out forms have been updated to highlight that an election is only effective from the month after the month in which it's received by Teachers' Pensions.

Please don't cease or start contributions until you've been notified by Teachers' Pensions of the effective date of the election.

Find out more >

#### Online Benefit Statement

Earlier this year we implemented the online Benefit Statement. We've now moved Additional Service After Retirement (ASAR) and Pension Credit Members (PCM) statements online too.

Please signpost employees to our <u>supporting guide</u> and <u>video</u> or take a look yourself to see what the member can see.

Find out more >







#### Flexibilities calculator

The new <u>flexibilities</u> calculator, which allows members and employers to better understand the costs and benefits of taking flexibilities, is now live.



## Enrolment webinar

We're currently putting together a programme of further webinars for autumn/ winter to cover Auto Enrolment. Please continue to check our website and social media for details of the latest webinars.

www.teacherspensions.co.uk/webinars



# supporting us

We're still regularly getting feedback regarding issues with missing service on member records. It's essential we ensure that service records are correct.

Please support us by reviewing your employees' records to ensure their accuracy and completeness.

Find out more >



Join us now on social media

Engage with us today for the latest news and information on the Teachers' Pension Scheme along with extra resources and fun Friday facts. It's an ideal way of checking in with other employers and seeing what they think.



Take a look at our videos to help you understand the Teachers' Pension Scheme:

Find out more >

You can also keep up-to-date with important news, events and much more via our social media channels. Click the icons below to follow us.











Teachers' Pensions, 11b Lingfield Point, Darlington, DL1 1AX.

Pension Scheme Registry Number 10005209 (2010 scheme and earlier); and 10276733 (2015 scheme)

Copyright © Teachers' Pensions 2016 All rights reserved.

BACK TO TOP

The content of this email is based on our understanding of the current legislation governing the Teachers' Pension Scheme. In the event that there is a disagreement between the content of this email and the overriding Regulations, then the content of the Regulations will take precedence. The benefits of the Teachers' Pension Scheme, and the tax treatment of pensions may be subject to change in the future.